

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 4:54 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Michael

Last Name - Heilman

Organization Name - Retired mental healt worker

Comment - Mentally ill people on medicaid do not get the latest medications. They still get older psychotropics which are less effective and often cause more harm than good. If their savings get too high they must go on a spend down and cannot use VA medicaid to pay any part of their medications, until this has happened.